PLYMOUTH COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
MEETING

EXECUTIVE SESSION

March 13, 2014

In Accordance with MGL, Chapter 30A, Section 21, held for the purpose of
discussing the consideration of purchase, exchange or lease of real
property and to discuss strategy with respect to collective bargaining and
pending litigation, the Board voted to enter into Executive Session at 5:55
p.m. and to return to open public session. Chairman Pallotta called the roll:
Commissioner Hanley—-Yes. Commissioner Wright-Yes. Chairman Pallotta-
Yes.

County Property—

Dr. Kevin Kelly of Power Management discussed county owned land in
Plympton MA. Cisco has purchased 50 acres of land for a solar field and is
interested in 6 acres of county land. Chairman Pallotta requested
research be conducted on the deed and any conservation restrictions.

The consensus of the board is to go forward with a lease opportunity if
presented.

Discussion—South Street Landfill

Environmental Attorney Daniel Nagle of Scituate presented a legal memo
concerning the landfill. The Commissioners discussed the capping of the
landfill and responsibilities with the town of Plymouth. Commissioner
Hanley would like to form a working group with Attorney Nagle and a
representative from the Town of Plymouth and the County.

At 6:50 P.M. Chairman Pallotia called the roll to enter back into open
public session: Commissioner Hanley—~Yes. Chairman Pallotta-Yes.

Respectfully submitted,
Nancy O'Rourke
Executive Assistant



